
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding Lead 

We have a safeguarding lead for the 

Church, Cassie Joucerand who you 

can contact should you have 

anything you want to discuss 

anything in confidence. Please email 

pastoral.sacredhearthove 

@abdiocese.org.uk 

Collections: 

Weekly collections: on average  

£1530.00 per week (Jan to Dec) 

Coll’s: 

Crib collection:  Catholic Children’s 

Society A&B Crisis Fund £461.00 

Forthcoming Second 

collections 

11th Feb -  Lourdes Pilgrimage Fund 

25th Feb – CAFOD Family Fast Day 

 

14th Jan: EVC Uganda Appeal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayers for the Sick 

Canon Colin 

Tom Piggins 

Bob & Elena White 

Jean Lamb 

and all the sick & housebound and 

all who have died. 

Tony Reynolds RIP 
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FORTNIGHTLY NEWSLETTER 

18th & 25th February 2024– (Year B) 

1st & 2nd Sunday of Lent  

Mass Times and Intentions 

All Masses live-streamed. 

SATURDAY 17th February   6pm Vocations to the Priesthood  

SUNDAY 18th February   9.30am People of the Parish 

11.30am Mr & Mrs GW Gillow & children 

MONDAY 19th February   10.00am Alice Oswald Tellis RIP  

TUESDAY 20th February   10.00am Holy Souls 

WEDNESDAY 21st February   8.00am Jose Nery Alvis RIP 

THURSDAY 22nd February   12noon Mrs Martha Alphonso 

FRIDAY 23rd February    8.00am Billy Linehan Int 

SATURDAY 24th February   6pm Teddy James Bedford Int  

SUNDAY 25th  February   9.30am Yvonne Kendall-Rosenberg Int 

11.30am People of the Parish 

MONDAY 26th February 10.00am Vocations to the priesthood 

TUESDAY 27th February   10.00am Charles Tellis RIP 

WEDNESDAY 28th February   8.00am Flood Family Ints 

THURSDAY 29th February   12noon Hazel Lumb RIP 

FRIDAY 1st March    8.00am Len Henley RIP 

Now booking Masses March & April 2024 

CONFESSIONS: 5-15pm-5.45pm every Saturday. 11.15am-11.45am First Saturday of month. 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION: Monday & Tues 9am-10am, Thurs 11am-12pm and Sat. 5-6pm 

Join us for Rosary every Monday (in person) after Mass or Friday 11am (livestreamed only) 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE CHURCH OF THE SACRED HEART 
39 NORTON ROAD, HOVE, BN3 3BF 

TEL: 01273 732843  EMAIL: hovesacredheart@abdiocese.org.uk 

www.sacredhearthove.org.uk 

Parish Priest: Canon Colin Wolczak 

Parish Secretary: Lisa Perry 

Pastoral Assistant: Cassie Joucerand 

Parish Office Opening Times: Mondays, Tuesdays & Thursdays 9am-12noon 

Church Opening Times: For Mass each day 

 

 

 For Mass, each day (see below) and Monday, Tuesday and Thursday 9-1pm (except 

school holidays) 

. 

 

 

Dear Friends,  

Like Advent, where we prepare for Jesus’s birth at Christmas, Lent is also a 
liturgical season of preparation, as we get ready for Easter—the Church’s 
greatest celebration. 
And just like our weather seasons have unique characteristics, so too do 
seasons within the Church. 
In contrast to Advent and Easter, Lent is more solemn. The sacrament of 
reconciliation–where we ask God for forgiveness is a healthy discipline. It’s a 
time when Catholics discover how to confess, and the power of God’s 
forgiveness. Lent is far too important of a season to skip over or treat like any 
other time of the year. 
Please don’t miss the opportunity to renew/restore your relationship with 
our heavenly father. I pray that we all have a fruitful lent.  

Fr Colin and Titch     

 

 

ALL OUR CHURCH SERVICES ARE STREAMED LIVE. TO VIEW GO TO www.sacredhearthove.org.uk/videos.html 

 

 

Funeral 

On Monday 19th February 2024 at 

1.00pm we have the Funeral of 

Tony Reynolds RIP. Tony was  

longstanding member of the of 

11.30am choir.  

 

mailto:hovesacredheart@abdiocese.org.uk
http://www.sacredhearthove.org.uk/
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhallow.com%2Fblog%2Fhow-to-go-to-confession-the-sacrament-of-penance-reconciliation%2F&data=05%7C02%7Chovesacredheart%40abdiocese.org.uk%7Cf9c2b371eedf4b727d1808dc2c6e82ba%7C2bf5dbc217ef4efca1c9ab2dc4edefd0%7C0%7C0%7C638434100344463057%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=om7hs060Rpcke5%2Bdah%2FTilv1uLIXj7MOA6R7EIDYEx4%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hangleton Foodbank: We are collecting for the Hangleton & West Blatchington Foodbank. This week they 

need: Breakfast Cereal, pasta sauce, tinned tuna, rice, tinned meat, tinned tomatoes, and deodorant. Please place 

in bags behind the Baptismal Font. Thankyou.  

 

Dates for your diary 

Week commencing 19th February 

Mon 19th Feb - Rosary after 10am Mass (church).    

Tues 20th Feb – Prayer group after 10am Mass(P Room)  

 

 

 

 

Next Newsletter: The next newsletter will be produced on Thurs 29th Feb. All notices by 10am Tues 27th . 

 

 2022 to the office at the very latest.  

Vacancy: P/T Buildings Office: School Buildings & Finance. Based at the St Philip Howard 

Centre, Crawley. Part time (0.6 FTE). Salary £27,000 (FTE £45,000) Travel around Sussex & Surrey required. 

The Diocese Education Service is seeking to requit a part time Buildings Office – School Buildings & Finance. The 

successful applicant will ensure that the public capital funding provided to the Diocese is spent appropriately and 

the Diocese can provide assurance o the DfE and auditors as to compliance with the conditions of funding. Key 

areas of responsibility including ensuring that the Diocesan Education Estate is safe and well maintained, 

prioritising school building projects, planning the maintenance and development of new and existing school stock 

and being the first point of contact in the Diocese for schools’ capital issues. More information, as well as how to 

apply can be found at www.abdiocese.org.uk/careers/bosf  

 

Join CAFOD’s Big Lent Walk: Put your faith into action this Lent by connecting with your local and global 
community in a meaningful way.  Sign up for CAFOD’s Big Lent Walk and challenge yourself to walk 200km in 40 
days. You’ll be joining a big team all over England, Wales and Scotland walking, raising money and helping people 
around the world as they overcome poverty. You can sign up as an individual, parish or school here: 
https://walk.cafod.org.uk/. Thank you so much for all your support in your parish this Lent. 

Lourdes Pilgrimage: Applications to join the 50th Anniversary  Lourdes pilgrimage are now open! 2024’s 

pilgrimage will mark both the 50th Anniversary of the diocesan Lourdes Pilgrimage and the 20th Anniversary of our 

Redshirts youth programme, both of which have helped so many people to encounter God’s love. To make your 

application please visit the A & B website. 

 

Dates for your diary 

Week commencing 26th February 

Mon 26th Feb - Rosary after 10am Mass (church).  

Tues 27th Feb – Prayer group after 10am Mass (P Room) 

 

Living Faith Theology Conference - Sunday 3rd March. 12:45 pm in St Joseph’s Parish Hall, Milton Road. 

This year, our Theology Series is exploring Transformation in Christ. The Spring conference will be on "Mystical 

Theology" - exploring Transformation through the Paschal Mystery. Fr David Jarmy OSB, Benedictine monk or 

Worth. Please bring a dish to share for lunch, or a packed lunch. The conference includes a Tea/Cake break, and 

will finish at 4:15pm. Suggested Donation: £10 - £20 (waged), £5 (unwaged). No booking necessary.  

 

 

ALL OUR CHURCH SERVICES ARE STREAMED LIVE. TO VIEW GO TO www.sacredhearthove.org.uk/videos.html 

 

 

St Peter’s Church:  in Shoreham is hosting a visitation of the National Pilgrim Virgin Statue if Our Lady of 

Fatima and the Relics of Saints Jacinta and Francisco on 2nd March. For more information email 

patsydaniels@gmail.com. All are welcome. 

 

Kaleidoscope: Exhibition by the Society of Catholic Artists (Regional Group). Open Wednesday 28th February 

to Sunday 10th March. Times 10am – 4pm Wednesdays to Saturdays and 1pm - 4pm Sundays. The Grange, The 

Green, Rottingdean. 

EVC Uganda Church: ’I wish to thank your Parish for their great generosity in donating £1425.09 in our recent 

appeal. It is wonderful support like that which enables us to provide a future through education for some of the poorest 

children in world. May the peace and love of Jesus be with you and your Parish now and always’.  

Ted Fawcett, Chairman of EVC Uganda. 
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